
 

 

 

RESOLUTION REGARDING PROPOSED ELIMINATION OF FUNDING UNDER ARS 15-910(G) 

 

 WHEREAS, SB 1371, introduced into the Senate Finance Committee, proposes the 

elimination of 910(G) funds, a proposal that would eliminate funding for programming, 

educational opportunities, and student services for thousands of TUSD students, and 

deprive the District of resources necessary to fulfill the District’s obligation to comply with 

all the requirements of the Unitary Status Plan; 

 THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, the TUSD Governing Board opposes any further 

reductions to funding for Arizona public school districts, including but not limited to SB 

1371.  

 Adopted this 10th day of March, 2015. 
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